
Email Received by Beth McConnell from Bob Jackson 
 
Hi Beth, 
  
We have been working with the Legislature on some amendments 
to the TIF Act and the Hotel Incentive Act. The proposed changes 
are primarily technical and required by the bond investors in order 
to secure the bonds.   
 
Until the Legislature acts on the amendments and the Governor 
signs them, we have suspended other activity.  We need a show of 
good faith from the government before we spend more money. 
  
Regards, 
  
Bob


